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March 23, 2020 

Dear Valued Supplier, 

We have been advised by several of our customers in the defense, medical, technology, and 

law enforcement industries, all designated by the DHS as critical infrastructure industries, that 

we are an essential supplier, and therefore, consistent with the President’s guidelines, we intend 

to maintain a normal work schedule. 

UFP Technologies’ US facilities listed below all fall under the designation of two of the critical 

infrastructure sectors: “Critical Manufacturing and Healthcare and Public Health”. 

100 Hale Street, Newburyport, MA 01950 

300 Burnett Road, Chicopee, MA 01020 

172 East Main Street, Georgetown, MA 01833  

707 Umatilla Street, Denver, CO 80204 

2175 Partin Settlement Road, Kissimmee, FL 34744  

1521 Windsor Drive, Clinton, IA 52732 

3831 Patterson Avenue, Grand Rapids, MI 49512  

1400 Henry Brennan Drive, El Paso, TX 79936  

20211 S Susana Road, Compton, CA 90221 

2995 Wall Triana Highway, Suite B4, Huntsville, AL 35824 

As one of our suppliers, we need your support in order to maintain business continuity. UFP 

Technologies is working with national and local governments in the states where we operate to 

safeguard our operations. We need your partnership in that effort and urge you to take steps to 

secure your ability to operate and make us immediately aware if you encounter any limitations 

and disruptions by contacting your UFP Technologies Purchasing contact or Christopher P. 

Litterio, General Counsel and Senior Vice President. 

Thank you for your support and keeping our community safe in these uncertain times. 

Sincerely, Christopher P. Litterio  

General Counsel and Senior Vice President  

clitterio@ufpt.com  

508.517.6886 


